RESIDENTS OF PROCTORVILLE

ON TUESDAY NOVEMBER 8th YOU WILL BE VOTING FOR
SEVERAL ISSUES REGARDING NATIONAL, STATE AND COUNTY.
WE ARE ASKING YOU TO VOTE “YES” ON TWO ISSUES THAT
HAVE A GREAT AFFECT ON THE VILLAGE.

PLEASE VOTE “YES” ON THE FOLLOWING ISSUES:

1. ISSUE FOR RENEWAL OF THE CURRENT FIRE LEVY
2. [ISSUE FOR RENEWAL OF THE STREET LIGHT LEVY

THESE TWO LEVIES ARE CURRENT AND ARE JUST RENEWALS.
THEY WILL NOT RAISE TAXES.

THESE TWO LEVIES WILL CONTINUE OUR FIRE PROTECTION
AND KEEP THE STREET LIGHTS ON THROUGHOUT THE VILLAGE.
THESE ARE LEVIES WE CANNOT AFFORD TO DO AWAY WITH.

IF YOU VOTE EARLY ABSENTEE PLEASE DON’T FORGET TO MARK
“YES” ON THESE ISSUES.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
PROCTORVILLE MAYOR, COUNCIL AND FINANCIAL OFFICER
PROCTORVILLE VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT



